
 

 

 
 

January 1, 2024 

Re: Product Discontinuation of WAGO I/O PRO Software (CODESYS 2.3)  

Dear Sir or Madam, 

WAGO’s Automation platform was first launched in 1995 and we continue to expand the 

product line with new controllers, couplers, and I/O modules. Ultimately, we know the 

life cycle of each specific product is not endless.  Therefore, we would like to inform you 

that our WAGO I/O PRO product based on CODESYS V2.3 is at the end of life.   

Background of discontinuation:   

The software manufacturer CODESYS has discontinued or limited support for 

CODESYS V2.3 

Information regarding controllers programmed with WAGO I/O PRO: 

The controllers affected by the discontinuation of the WAGO-I/O-PRO Engineering 

System can still be ordered through 2025.  WAGO will provide discontinuation 

information on these devices at a later date. 

Alternative programming software: 

We have updated our controllers to be programmed with CODESYS V3.5 software.  

Our platform of controllers that support CODESYS V3.5 include Compact Controller 

100s, Basic Controller 100s, PFC family controllers, Touch Panel 600 Controllers, and 

Edge Controllers. Benefit from switching to CODESYS 3.5 include: 

• Visualizations based on HTML 5, 
• Cloud connection via the MQTT protocol 
• Modern security aspects 
• High degree of flexibility when creating programs with many libraries and 

sample projects 
• Long-term product availability 

 

Manufacturer-independence and interoperability also create new opportunities for 

cooperation between different systems. 

  



 

 

 

Products/Versions being discontinued: 

Item Number: Item Description 

759-333 
759-333/000-923 
759-911 

WAGO-I/O-PRO Software with RS-232 Cable 
WAGO-I/O-PRO Software USB-Set 
WAGO-I/O-PRO CD 

 

End of Life Program: 

We have set January 1st, 2024 as the discontinuation date.  You can, in the time between 

the discontinuation date and the “Last Call” date, order these products in unlimited 

quantities as before. The information associated with the discontinuation date informs our 

customers that the process of product discontinuation has been initiated. 

WAGO will continue accepting orders for these products until June 1st, 2024. This 

date is considered the “Last Call” or final opportunity to place an order for any of the 

affected products.  After this date, WAGO cannot accept any orders for the affected 

products.    WAGO will deliver these products up to July 31st, 2024. WAGO will maintain 

the service in the best possible way for these products until June 1st, 2025. 

Alternative options: 

You can program new and existing PFC200 G2 Series and Touch Panels 600 Series 

devices with CODESYS V3.5 engineering platform and supporting WAGO tools. This 

requires use of firmware version 23 or higher. This software and device firmware are 

available for download from our Download Center: 

https://downloadcenter.wago.com/. 

We are informing you of this product discontinuation at this stage in order for you to 

engineer a WAGO alternative into your system.   

Please ask a WAGO representative to help you select an alternative or contact our 

technical support line at 1-800-DIN-RAIL.  

Sincerely,  

 

WAGO Corporation 
 


